
Public Comment Period  

 Remediation of the  

Old KSUT Radio Station  

 
 

The Brownfields Program of the Tribe’s Environmental Programs Department 

is providing a public comment period concerning the site cleanup of the old 

KSUT Radio Station. The property is located at 123 Capote Drive in Ignacio, 

Colorado. The southern limit of the property is bounded by Ouray Drive, the 

western limit by Highway 172, and the eastern limit by Capote Drive.   

Environmental Site Assessments (ESAs) conducted in July 2014 and 

September 2020 identified asbestos-containing materials (ACMs) and lead-

based paint (LBP) as contaminants of concern.   The goal of this project is to 

remove and properly dispose the contaminants of concern that could pose a 

threat to human health and the environment.  The old KSUT Radio Station will 

be remediated of the regulated building materials to the fullest extent possible 

without compromising the building structure. 

For all interested tribal members and the community, a comment period for the 

remediation of the old KSUT Radio Station will begin on March 22, 2024, and 

will end at the close of business on April 22, 2024.  To submit request for the 

cleanup plan, ESAs or to provide written comments, please contact the 

Remediation Program at the address below. 

 

 

 
You can submit your requests/comments by one of the following methods: 

• E-mail:  ckelly@southernute-nsn.gov or meskelson@southernute-nsn.gov 

• Mail:  Brownfields Program, Environmental Programs Division, Southern Ute 

Indian Tribe, P.O. Box 737 #81, 71 Mike Frost Way, Ignacio, Colorado 81137.  


